
 

 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE                                                 
June 9, 2016            Contact:  Mary Beck    (608) 628-0757 
         mfbeck@charter.net  
 
 
WABENO— The Friends of Wabeno will meet Thursday, June 9th at 7pm at the Wabeno Town 
Hall to discuss the AmeriCorps team’s arrival, supporting the team’s group and individual 
AmeriCorps requirements and asking the community to again help with potluck meals for the 
team. Another major topic will be the Wabeno Lumberjack Trail and the relationship with the 
Baden-Powell Northwoods Experiences nonprofit who has taken over the Lefeber Northwoods 
scouting camp in Laona.  
 
Updates will be made on the following:  the 2nd Annual Wabeno Art and Music (WAM) Fest, the 
“Adopt a Boardwalk’ section and the Sidewalk Museum promotions, and potential collaboration 
to help with museum upgrades.  
 
If you are interested in helping with any or all of the Friends projects, please come.  If you can’t 
make the meeting but have questions, email mfbeck@charter.net or call 608-628-0757. 

“Many hands make light work!” 
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